
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Nursery we have been focussing on initial letter 

sounds and the children have enjoyed recognising their initial 

letter and thinking of objects that have the same sound as 

their initial letter.  

To continue this theme, I would like your child to go on a 

sound scavenger hunt to support them in focussing on initial 

letter sounds. 

With your child, say the sound they need to focus on and see 

how many objects they can find around the house or in the 

outdoors with the corresponding letter sound. 

I have attached a scavenger hunt sheet on the next page for 

you to complete.  

Happy hunting! 

Many thanks,  

Mrs Lukman   

 

 

 

 

Friday 28th June 2024 

Please complete 

homework by 

Wednesday 3rd July 

2024. 



 

 

 


